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North Beach Water District Precautionary Boil Water Advisory Rescinded 

Ocean Park  The Southwest Regional Office of Drinking Water has rescinded a precautionary 

boil water advisory for all North Beach Water District customers at 10:00 AM Thursday April 7, 

2016.  Normal water use can resume immediately for all customers.  

Analysis of water samples by a Washington State Certified Laboratory confirmed the potable 

water supply is not contaminated.   

North Beach Water District issued the precautionary boil water advisory on Monday, April 4, 

2016, after a water main break in close proximity to a source of contamination on Bay Avenue 

near the intersection of Bay Avenue and Park Avenue. 

If you have any questions, please call us at (360) 665-4144. 
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